
 

DON’T GET 
SCAMMED!! 
 

 

        

 

 

COMMUNITY INFORMATION SESSION 
Thursday 23rd June 2022 

Gympie Community Place is hosting a community information 

session looking at scam awareness and online safety.  

 

Do you know how to recognise and avoid scams? 

Do you know how to protect yourself and your family 

online? 

 

Please join us for this free community event. Everyone is 

welcome.  

Afternoon tea and resource information is provided. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: This event was planned for Thursday 26th May 

but has been rescheduled to Thursday 23rd June, due to Gympie 

floods. 

                                                         

                                                         

                                                            
                                                                  

WHEN? 
NOW ON: 

Thursday 23rd June 

2022 

1-3pm 

________________

WHERE? 

Gympie Community 

Place 

18 Excelsior Road, 

Gympie 

________________ 

Presenter 1 

1pm – Scam 

Awareness 
Emily Gould 

Scam Awareness 

Project 

 
Presenter 2 

2pm – Protecting 

Yourself Online 
Nick Green, PC 

Place 

 

________________ 

 

RSVP 
Please call or email us 

to let us know if you 

are attending.  

 

             5482 1147 

              

 
reception@gcp.org.au 

 


